
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AFORCE Symposium 2019 
Forests and climate change: providing 

support to the adaptation decision 

April 2-3, 2019 

Montpellier (France) 

This event is supported by: 

Organized  

in collaboration 

with: 

This event  

is supported by: 

 

 

 

 

 

For the past 10 years, scientists, technical advisors, teachers and trainers, public 

and private forest managers, have been gathering within AFORCE network to 

share and transform their knowledge into operational terms, and reassemble it 

into useful decision making tools for practitioners, forest advisors and managers. 

AFORCE network and its partners invite you to celebrate its 10th anniversary 

by attending this symposium presenting the latest projects and results 

and reflecting on its path since its beginning 

AFORCE Symposium 2019 

Forests and climate change:  

providing support to the adaptation decision 

April 2-3, 2019 in Montpellier (France)  

(Montpellier SupAgro, Campus La Gaillarde, 2 place Pierre Viala) 

 

 
 

 

Announcement 

AFORCE Symposium 2019 

 

The main target of this symposium is to present the 

latest results of projects supported by the AFORCE 

network in order to provide support to the decision 

making in a context of climate change. Some 

European initiatives will be presented and discussed 

in order to share the best practices of adaptation. 

The different sessions will open the perspectives for 

the next program of AFORCE 2020-2025. 

The presentations will concern different topics the 

network has been invested in: 

• Selection of tree species and provenances 

• Strategies of adaptation, innovations  

and new management practices 

• Risks and economical assessment  

of the management decisions 

Online registration 

 http://www.reseau-aforce.fr  

 

Contact : Louise BRUNIER, CNPF-IDF 

louise.brunier@cnpf.fr 

The event is open to a various public 

of foresters: researchers in applied 

research, forest advisors, extension 

services, teachers, trainers and policy 

makers who have to intervene on 

forest-related issues. 

 

Exchanges during the workshop will 

be in English and French. A 

simultaneous translation from French 

to English and vice versa is planned. 


